
BOROUGH OF NORTH CALDWELL 

RECYCLABLE MATERIALS COLLECTION AND DELIVERY SERVICE 

Addendum No. 1 

February 16, 2024 

To All Concerned:  The original bid specifications for the above project issued on December 21, 
2024 are hereby amended by this Addendum #1.  This amendment shall become part of the bid 
documents. The Addenda Acknowledgement form in the bid documents must be completed by 
all vendors submitting a bid response.  Any changes noted herein supercede the original RFQ 
documents.  Unless specifically provided otherwise, changes are identified as follows: 

5.6 RECYCLABLE DELIVERY 

A. All recyclable materials collected within the service area shall be transported and 
delivered to a facility designated by the Borough of North Caldwell. The designated 
facility shall be located within a fifty (50) mile radius twenty-five (25) mile radius of the 
North Caldwell border. 

Due to this revision, the bid opening date has also been revised as follows: 

Bid Opening Date:  REVISED to Wednesday, February 28, 2024 at 10:00am 

The bid documents and Addenda can be viewed at 
https://www.northcaldwell.org/procurement/pages/2024-rfpsrfqsbids.  If you have any questions 
or concerns, please contact Glenn Domenick, Borough Administrator, at 973-228-6410, x-101 or 
at gdomenick@northcaldwell.org. 

 

 


